2025 Golf Season is Fast Approaching!!

Happy Spring, Ladies!

Golf season is just around the corner and we should begin thinking of our
upcoming league play. Our first day of league play will be June 3, 2025, with a
putting clinic at 9:15 a.m., 10:00 a.m. shotgun start, followed by lunch and an
informational meeting. This will be a 4-person Shamble. Please go online
(www.troutlakegolf.com) to sign up by Saturday, May 31, 5:00 p.m.

The late season start is due to the renovation project. In 2026, we will again
begin league play in May.

The membership dues will remain at $40.00. The dues cover a hole
sponsorship for “Let’s Tee Off Against Breast Cancer”, food for lunches, guest
day gifts, table decorations, and sunshine fund. The membership form is
posted on the website and dues must be received no later than June 17. Our
entry fee per week will continue to be $3.00 per person.

Please sign up for weekly play by 5:00 p.m. Saturday prior to league play by
going to www.troutlakegolf.com and click on Ladies League. Our system does
allow you to sign up for all events at once, but please sign up for only one week
at a time. If you sign up and are unable to play, please call the pro shop as
soon as possible to cancel. Tee times will be emailed to you sometime Sunday
afternoon or Monday morning. We are asking you to please limit your special
requests for tee times. We understand there are situations with appointments,
guests, or other emergencies, but please do not consistently ask for early or
late tee times. It becomes very difficult for the pro shop to assign tee times.

We will be offering six 18-hole option days. When signing up for these dates,
please make sure that you post in the comment section that you are playing 18
holes. Nine of these holes will be played for the game of the day.

Member/guest day will be June 24 with a 10:00 shotgun start. This will be a
2-person scramble with lunch to be served after play. Remember to invite a
friend to join us to see how fun we are. You do not have to bring a guest to
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participate that day. Each guest will receive a gift from the league as a thank
you for joining us. If you are bringing a guest, please type your guest’s name
in the comments section when signing up.

The 16t annual “Let’s Tee Off Against Breast Cancer” scramble will be
Thursday, June 19, 2025. Teams are restricted to the first 36 PAID teams.
Payment is due with registration to reserve your spot. All payments go to the
Howard Young Foundation. You can go to the website:
https:troutlakegolf.com/letsteeoff/ or make checks payable to Howard Young
Foundation and mail to: Howard Young Foundation, P.O. Box 10, Minocqua,
WI 54548. Please do not take your registration and payment to Trout Lake Golf
Course. This is a fun-filled event while giving back to the community. More
information to follow.

We will NOT have league play the week of July 4th to allow you time to
celebrate with your family and friends and no league play on August 12 due to
an event being held at the golf course. Because of the late start this season, we
are going to extend play into September with our end-of-the year banquet
scheduled for September 23.

Throughout the season, we have other fun events planned. More information
on those events will be forthcoming as we get closer to those dates.

We have scheduled four happy hours with snacks and discounted drinks. For
2025, there will be a snack sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the hallway
asking for 10 ladies to bring in an appetizer. This is a great time to get to know
your fellow lady golfers.

As a courtesy to Scott as well as all of our lady golfers, please arrive a
minimum of 30 minutes prior to your tee time. Remember to maintain pace of
play out of respect to all golfers allowing for a more enjoyable round. If there is
an open hole ahead of you, that is an indication that you need to move along
faster.

Hope you plan to join the league.

Cathy McMahon
Jen Arians

Marlyce Randall



